## **Julie Thompson**

From:

Bernard Turvey <campaigns@good.do>

Sent:

Monday, 7 November 2016 4:42 PM

To:

fgm

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

The addiction of some personalities – particularly weakened ones such as abuse victims etc – to gambling in any form is unquestionable.

Making these facilities (which are often accused of being psychologically 'rigged' anyway) available to people in a social (club, pub etc) environment is like throwing fish into a cattery. And the fish are poisoned

We have amongst us many victims of abuse, and many addictive personalities – in fact I believe that the two together would be a majority, in any honest census.

Surely parliament is morally bound to protect these people? Or is it more politically expedient to throw them to the wolves?

Your actions on this matter will certainly speak louder than words - either way.

Yours sincerely, Bernard Turvey

This email was sent by Bernard Turvey via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at <a href="mailto:campaigns@good.do">campaigns@good.do</a>, however Bernard provided an email address (<a href="mailto:bernie2t@iinet.net.au">bernie2t@iinet.net.au</a>) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Bernard Turvey at bernie2t@iinet.net.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit <u>www.dogooder.co</u> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: <u>www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html</u>